
ISLAND VIEW BEACH ASSOCIATION SUMMER LETTER 2016 
 
 
A reminder of upcoming important dates 
 

• Friday August 26th at 7:00pm Executive Board Meeting 
 
• Saturday August 27th at 5pm End of Season Cocktail Party on the Beach 
 
• Sunday August 28th at 10:00 am Membership Meeting at Meyer White’s 

 
Your Island View Beach Association Property Taxes are due August 31st and unpaid 
bills are subject to a 1.5% penalty September 1st. 
 
Please remember that the last IVBA garbage pick-up will be Tuesday September 6th and 
the first regular pick-up (that which you must contract on your own) will be Friday 
September 9th. 
 
We have two very important items that will be voted on during Sunday’s Association 
Meeting. Your attendance is requested. 
1). This is an election year and we will be voting for two-year terms for our Officers and 
Executive Board.  
2). We need to replace damaged sidewalks on both Sunrise Rd and the Walkway. The 
expense will be approximately $24,000. We must have a quorum vote to approve an 
expenditure of this amount. 
 
Please remember that all future construction projects must be approved by the Island 
View Beach Association Building Committee  
 
Please be sure to attend our Association Meeting Sunday August 28th at 10am.  
 
Enjoy the rest of the summer! 
 
 


